
Giraffe cam is back! 
Elizabeth Sanders, January 6, 2016 

The wait for another baby giraffe is underway at the Greenville Zoo. Autumn, a giraffe whose pregnancies have garnered lots of 
attention in the past, is due soon. EarthCam has officially launched Baby Watch 2016, allowing anyone with internet access to tune in 
and watch Autumn on a free webcam.

Autumn is no stranger to an audience. Thousands watched for weeks leading up to the birth of her first calf, Kiko, born on October 22, 
2012. Her second calf was stillborn on August 20, 2014.

www.earthcam.com
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/greenville/?cam=giraffe_ext
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/greenville/?cam=giraffe_ext

